
 
Public Pool and Fitness Center Forum 
 
How can the Donald L. Richards pool and fitness center better meet our community’s needs? We’ve invested in 
a new air handling system for the pool, as well as upgrades to both locker rooms.  As we move forward after 
the pool re-opens, Community Services would like to make sure that we are providing programs and 
implementing procedures that make both the fitness center and pool a safe, enjoyable, affordable experience 
for the greatest number of users. 
 
We’d like the community’s input. A forum will be held Thursday, August 25 from 6:30 - 8:00 p.m. in the high 
school cafeteria.  The Community Services Committee, along with Community Services Director Russell 
Packett and Pool & Fitness Center Supervisor Andrew Kemp, will explain how the pool and fitness center has 
been used over the past several years and what objectives drive decisions. The forum will then be opened up 
for public input. Come share your ideas to help staff make the Donald L. Richards pool and fitness center work 
for all of us. 
 
For more information please contact Community Services Director Russell Packett, 799-2868. 


